
 
                                   

Page 1 of 1 

 

Addendum #1 
RFQ #50-24, North Beach Stormwater & Tidal Flood Improvements 

July 12, 2024 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on Request for Qualifications (RFQ) No. 50-24, North Beach 
Stormwater & Tidal Flood Improvements. 
 
Question 1:  To better demonstrate the breadth and depth of our capabilities, we kindly request 
that the threshold for demonstrating relevant project experience be extended from 10 years to 15 
years. 
Answer to Question 1:  The City will extend the project duration from 10 years to 15 years 
under TAB 3 – PROJECT EXPERIENCE. 
 
 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


